
 
Lamoni Elementary Newsletter 

March 6, 2020 
Thursday, March 5  PreK-5 String Concert @ 6:30 p.m. 
Friday, March 6  No School–Professional Development 
Sunday, March 8  Daylight Savings Time Begins 
March 9-13   Spring Break 
Wednesday, March 18 Board Meeting @ 6 p.m. 
Monday, March 23  Beginning of 4th Quarter 
Friday, March 27  Roundup 
April 2 and 3   No Exploration Academy 
********************************************************************* 

Breakfast and Lunch Menu for March 16-20 
 

Mon, March 16 Tues, March 17 Wed, March 18 Thurs, March 19 Friday, March 20 
Pancake on a Stick Breakfast Taco Muffins 

Boiled Egg 
French Toast Sticks 

Egg 
Biscuits and Gravy 

Cereal and toast are offered instead of the main entrée at breakfast. 
 

Mon, March 16 Tues, March 17 Wed, March 18 Thurs, March 19 Friday, March 20 
Pizza 
Corn 

Fruit and Salad Bar 

Beef Nachos 
Refried Beans 

Fruit and Salad Bar 

Bacon 
Cheeseburger 
Mac & Cheese 

Fruit and Salad Bar 

Lasagna Rollup 
Bread Stick 

Fruit and Salad Bar 

Pizza Crunchers 
French Fries 

Fruit and Salad Bar 

 

Specials Schedule for the Week of March 16-20 
This week’s specials: Monday–C; Tuesday–D; Wednesday–A; Thursday–B; Friday–C 

********************************************************************* 
Preschool Roundup 

The Lamoni Community School will have preschool roundup on Friday, March 27. Preschool children must be 
4 by September 15.  Call the elementary office at 784-3422 to schedule an appointment. 

********************************************************************* 
2020-21 Kindergarten Students 

To enroll in kindergarten, your child must be 5 years of age by September 15. If your child will be entering 
kindergarten this fall and does not currently attend LEEP preschool, please call the elementary office at 784-
3422.  Parents of LEEP preschool students entering kindergarten this fall do not need to call. 
 

The deadline for filing an open enrollment application with the resident and the receiving districts for the 2020-
2021 school year is September 1 for kindergarten students. 

********************************************************************* 
Notice To Parents Of 2020-21 Kindergarten and 9th Grade Students 

All children enrolling in kindergarten and 9th grade in an Iowa elementary school are required to have a dental 
screening.  Dental screening forms are available at the school or from your dentist.  Dental screenings need to 
be completed and forms turned in to the school nurse by October 1.  If you need a form or have questions, 
please call the school nurse at 784-3422.  

********************************************************************* 
Box Tops for Education 

Earn cash for our school! All you need is your smartphone with the new Box Tops mobile app. Buy your 
products, scan the receipt and earn cash for the school.  You can continue to clip Box Tops and send them to 
school. Make sure each Box Top has a valid expiration date. 

********************************************************************* 


